
 

 

From: Blanaid Skipper bskipper@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK 

Date: 27/7/18 

 

FAO Richard Price 
 
Dear Richard, 
 
I refer to your letter dated 13 July 2018 regarding the adequacy of consultation at the pre-
application stage of this proposal. 
 
South Norfolk Council considers that the applicant did comply with their duty to consult as 
set out in the Planning Act 2008. 
 
Regards 
 
Blanaid Skipper 

Planning Officer 
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